
Thank you to everyone for your kind words of 

encouragement and support as we begin our new term.  I 

am delighted to welcome everyone back.  We are so proud of 

you all.  It is wonderful to see pupils in the playground and 

visit classrooms where lessons are taking place.  I am sure 

our pupils are impressed to see the improvements in our 

playground and toilet areas whilst they have been absent.

Highlights of my week include the spiritual reflections on our 

Inset Day and meeting all of our pupils in their year group at 

welcome assemblies today.

Life at St. Bede’s is going to be a little difficult, but working 

together we will have a fantastic term.

Mrs S Pike 

Headteacher
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Safety In College 

Please wear a face mask on College 
buses or as instructed by a teacher.

Please use the designated social area 
for your bubble.  

Please enter only at the designated 
point for your bubble.

If you need to cough or sneeze - CATCH IT with a tissue, BIN IT, 
KILL IT by washing hands with soap and water or hand sanitiser.

Maintain social distancing.

Coronavirus Prevention
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Parking Issues

Please can we remind all parents that there is no 

parking at the front of the College, even if you are 

dropping pupils off. 

The front of reception is being used by all our Upper 

Third pupils as an entrance and exit bubble and we do 

not want any accidents to occur.

Thank you for your understanding in this matter.

 

NO PARKING OR WAITING

College Improvements 

Our maintenance team have been busy liaising with 

various contractors and assorted trades to facilitate 

some fantastic improvements for our pupils.



Dear Prep Family,

We are delighted to have welcomed back our pupils during 

the last couple of days and have many new children joining 

us. It was such a joy to see their happy, smiling faces as they 

arrived at school and see them all so settled in their classrooms 

on my visits! We know it will take time to adjust to our new 

routines and procedures but so far they are doing brilliantly and 

behaviour is exemplary!

Unfortunately, due to current restrictions, we are unable to hold 

our usual Welcome Evening. You should receive, via email, my 

letter to parents today outlining some start of term information. 

Your child’s class teacher will be emailing you with information 

specific to your child’s year group.

As we begin our new school year, we continue to keep all of our 

pupils and their families in our prayers and pray for a happy, 

healthy and successful year ahead:

 

Dear Lord,

As we begin this new school year, we ask for your blessing on all 

who learn and work here.

May those who are new be helped by those who are returning.

May we accept new challenges with eagerness, new risks with 

courage, and new insights with openness.

Above all, Lord, assist us, in all our learning, to do our best and to 

grow in understanding of your world.

Amen

Hello From Mrs Hunt! 

Prep SchoolBede’s News
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Welcome To All Our Prep Pupils 


